ST. GREGORY'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL, COVENTRY

Anna Ary School

'St Gregory's is a GOOD school'
OFSTED March 2018

TEL: 024 7644 5900 FAX: 024 7665 0274 E-MAIL: admin@st-gregorys.coventry.sch.uk WEB SITE: www.st-gregorys.coventry.sch.uk Twitter: @StGregsPrimary

'St Gregory's is an
OUTSTANDING
Catholic School'
Diocesan Inspection Nov 2015

22nd March 2019



Mousike Ensemble

Well done to all the Year 1 children who took part in a morning of music on Wednesday at Sacred Heart School. As always, their behaviour and their singing was excellent!







Monday 25th March Solemnity of the Annunciation of the Lord, also known as Lady Day, the **Feast** of the Incarnation, commemorates the visit of the archangel Gabriel to the Virgin Mary,



<u>Feast day of the Blessed Oscar</u> Romero

As we celebrate the feast day of the blessed Oscar Romero this Saturday we ask him to keep the family of St. Gregory's in his prayers.



Year 3 Reconciliation Mass

On Tuesday Year 3 made their First Confession at St John Fisher Church. This was a lovely occasion and the children were a credit to the school.





Author Visit

Last Friday 6 children from Years 3 and 4 went to Broad Heath school to meet author Colin. R. Parsons. He gave them tips about how to write stories. After which they had to write their own.



Lenten Events

Thank you to Years 1 & 4 for their Lenten charity cake sale, and to all who bought cakes this week.





Mon 11th March—Fri 11th April
Class Easter Egg Raffle
20p per ticket A prize for each class

Minnie Vinnies

Minnie Vinnies are collecting Easter eggs to donate to the children's ward at UHCW. Each class have a box for the children to put an egg in. Please donate any size of egg, the children in the hospital will be so grateful.

Parent Consultations

Please book your slot if you have not already done so on Parentmail or contact the office.

Tues 2nd April - 3.30-8.30pm

Netball Match

On Thursday we played a match against St Elizabeth's. Sadly we lost. Better luck next time. Onwards and upwards.



Foodbank

We are collecting non-perishable food for the Coventry Foodbank. Please can we ask you to donate towards this worthy cause.













Attendance report to Thursday evening:				Н	Holidays in term time will not be authorised and may result in a fine								
YR	96.67%	Y1	89.67%	Y2	98.15%	Y3	99.26%	Y4	98.71%	Y5	97.86%	Y6	98.39%
Well done to Y 3 Average attendance so far this year: 97%													

Worker of the Week

Year	Child 1	Child 2				
6	Saren	Luna				
5	Callum	Naod				
4	Aiden	Kaiden				
3	Cameron	Lacey				
2	Bryan	Lily Rae				
1	Arnold	Rufaro				
R	Kenzie	Lily				

Behaviour at Lunchtime

6	Marta	James
5	Lara	Malia
4	Lola S	Freya
3	Izzy	Eleanor
2	Isiah	Poppy
1	Yuan	Matilda
R	Jake E	Jenise